
From: Office of Representative Adam Schiff  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2009 11:32 AM 
To: OJP 
Cc: OJP Earmarks

Subject: RE: FY 2009 Earmarks - Congressman Schiff, request for information

I will get back to you later today on the contact information on all the earmarks – as for the FY09 Byrne for 
CSU LA – I haven’t had final confirmation from the Congressman on how much he wants to split the funds 
between the organizations. --- mentioned that we might need to do a formal letter to reprogram – is that 
still the case or do we just need to tell you how we would like it to change?
 
In fact – the recipient for the 2 new projects would ideally NOT be the university, but rather the LAPD and 
LA County Sherriff.  If this is a problem and we need to somehow work through the University as the 
recipient of the funds please let me know ASAP.  This has been the major question that the Congressman 
wants answered so we can work closely with the organizations on how best to proceed.  
 
I may just be confused, but are you asking for the following questions to be completed for all earmarks or 
just the one we need to modify? I happy to provide the following information for all if necessary, I just want 
to be clear.
 
I think it may be easier to chat on the phone about this, so feel free to call me, however I will be out of the 
office from 12 -1, so feel free to respond by email if that is easier during that time.
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